
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

    

 

      

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

Notice of Intention to Republish the 

Register of Electors 

In accordance with section 13(3) of the Representation of the People Act 1983, 

notice is hereby given of the Electoral Registration Officer’s intention to republish a 

revised Register of Electors. 

The revised Register of Electors will be published on Thursday 1 February 2024. 

If you have any questions regarding the Register of Electors, please contact the 

Electoral Services team by email at electoral@bromley.gov.uk or by telephone on 

0300 303 8665. 

Ade Adetosoye CBE 

Electoral Registration Officer 

12 January 2024 
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